
Submitter: Mike Guches 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

As a rural property owner and taxpayer I strongly oppose this bill. I pay for the 

upkeep on my well and receive no tax breaks for doing so. The legislature is always 

looking for more control and restrictions on citizens. Not to mention looking for more 

revenue to feed the greedy state government that never can live within its means. 

You guys are supposed to be servants of the people . Instead all you seem interested 

in is seizing more taxpayer dollars and trying to impose more rules and restrictions.  


